
 

 

March 4, 2022 

 
PROVIDER ALERT: KNOW THE FACTS – COVID19 VACCINE PROVIDER 
ENROLLMENT 
 
As a MedStar Family Choice District of Columbia (MFC-DC) provider, we want to make 
you aware of the DC Health COVID-19 vaccine provider enrollment process.  Included 
with this provider alert is a one-page informational document from DC Health outlining 
the enrollment process and reasons for enrollment. 
 
MFC-DC strongly encourages you to take advantage of this opportunity to become a 
COVID-19 vaccine provider and support the vaccination of our enrollees. 
 
For questions concerning this Provider Alert, please contact the MFC-DC Provider 
Relations department, Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
Phone: 855-798-4244, Option 2 
Email: mfcdc-providerrelations@medstar.net 
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